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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 2nd July 2021 

Chocolate Workshop 

On Wednesday we will be welcoming David from Coeur de Xocolat who will run Chocolate 

Workshops for all the children.  Some of the topics that could be covered (age appropriate) 

are: the journey of a cocoa bean; how and where they are grown; the history and origin of 

chocolate from the Aztecs to the present day; the science of chocolate; how chocolate is 

made – from bean to bar; chocolate tasting master class; become a chocolatier and make your 

own bar or lollipop. 

It sounds as if it should be a fact and fun filled day.  Look out for photos on the website in 

the next couple of weeks! 

 

Our Head Teacher’s Award this week goes to:                                                                                                                        

Noah L.  Congratulations Noah! 



 

 

 

 

 

     

KS2 Cricket 

A reminder that Shelley Pyramid Sports Partnership will be in school on Tuesday to run 

cricket events with our KS2 classes.  

Please ensure that children come to school in their PE kits and trainers and with their water 

bottle. 

New Starters/Moving on 

It was great to welcome our new starters into to school on Monday they all had a great time 

and settled in really well. There were 2 sessions for the new reception class to enable us to 

keep the groups small and these were held in Mrs Parry’s outside area. The rest of the school 

were also given the opportunity to spend some time in their new class groups. The teachers 

were delighted to spend some time with their new classes. 

Contractors on site                                                                                                                   

Over the next couple of weeks we will have various projects under construction 

at the rear of school.  On Monday, all being well, work will start on our new Trim 

Trail on the back pitch.  Then from Wednesday we are expecting a canopy to be 

installed in the Early Years area – just outside the classroom door.  Mrs Parry’s 

class will need to use the main front entrance of school for drop off and pick up 

from Wednesday onwards please until the work is complete, we will let you know 

when that is.  The following week our new PE storage will be under construction 

near the existing shed on the path at the back of school. 

   


